
Briege, 
 
Please find below Electric Ireland’s comments on UR’s Draft Forward Work Programme 2018-2019. 

Comments 
 
Electric Ireland welcomes the opportunity to respond to Utility Regulator’s Draft Forward 

Work Programme 2018/2019.  

 

The projects proposed during 2018-2019 are a balanced mix of important areas of interest 

for the coming year and we look forward to contributing as required and to outcomes as they 

emerge.  

A general comment we would make is that outcomes should continue to strike an 

appropriate balance between achieving desired customer protection and the recognition of 

the customer service and commercial objectives of suppliers in a competitive and dynamic 

market, whilst avoiding any unintended consequences for customers. 

Regards  

Jim Wynne 
Regulation Manager Northern Ireland 
Electric Ireland 

 
Phone +353 1 8934460 /  Belfast: + 44 2890257299 / Mob + 353 87 6474635 
Email jim.wynne@electricireland.ie 
 

 Please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to.  
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